Greetings of the Season and

Best Wishes for the New Year

December 8, 1941

















DEAR AMERICAN:

We are proud of the company we keep

It is a pleasure and a privilege to announce at this time that our President and General Manager has been appointed by the President of the United States to serve full time in Washington, in the Office of Price Administration, at a dollar a year. Our Treasurer, Edgar Grossman, will also serve his country by joining the armed forces of the nation on January 1.

We believe we are the first Envelope Company to announce, that we will fill any and all orders from stock at FIRM PRICES and guarantee to continue to live up to our slogan:

"OUR PRICES MAKE FRIENDS, OUR SERVICE KEEPS THEM." Wishing you the Season's Greetings, we, whom you see at the left and right of this letter, remain

> Sincerely yours, MASSACHUSETTS ENVELOPE COMPANY Executive Office

JG:fl

"Our company will serve you,

as we are serving our country."

PRESIDENT AND TREASURER















MASSACHUSETTS ENVELOPE COMPANY